
 

 

April 8, 2021 

 

Chairman Kumar Barve 

Environment and Transportation Committee 

6 Bladen St. 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

 RE: SB888-Anne Arundel County- Speed Monitoring Systems- Rt. 175 (Jessup Road) as 

amended 170011/1 

 

Dear Chairman Barve and Members of the House Environment and Transportation Committee 

 

The Anne Arundel County House Delegation voted on the above bill on Thursday, April 8, 2021. 

The Delegation voted in FAVOR of the bill 8-4-3absent.  A copy of the vote tally is attached. 

We respectfully request that the Committee grant a favorable report on the bill. 

Thank you for your consideration of this bill. 

Sincerely, 

J. Sandy Bartlett 

Chair 

Anne Arundel County House Delegation 


